
From: Shauna Ferdinandson
To: Mary Gourley
Subject: Parking Ordinance
Date: Friday, January 14, 2022 9:20:21 AM

Dear Mayor Slayter and City Councilmembers,

I support the RV Ordinance as it has been written and presented to Council for the January 18,
2022 meeting.

Respectfully,

Shauna Ferdinandson
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